TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL CLOSED MEETING
THURSDAY, JULY 7, 2022

The special closed meeting was called to order by Chairman Blaine Lee on Thursday, July 7, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. for the purpose of discussing the board’s concerns about a few employee matters.  Roll call found Chairman Blaine Lee, Supervisors Kevin Hoyer and Paul Degenhardt, Clerk Sara Schultz and Steve Knudson in attendance.  Katie Reding was excused.
Many issues were addressed and talked about.  Neil Hendrickson has been hired as a road patrolman and will be starting on Monday July 11, 2022.  
The meeting was adjourned at 9:50 p.m. with a motion made by Hoyer and supported with a second by Degenhardt.  Motion carried.
                                                                                                                   ________________________
                                                                                                                   Sara Schultz, Town Clerk

